
 

THE STATE OF NEVADA REAL ESTATE DIVISION 

IN LAS VEGAS IS MOVING.  THE DIVISION WILL 

BE CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC MARCH 15-17, 2017 

AND WILL REOPEN TO THE PUBLIC MARCH 20, 

2017 AT 8:00 A.M. AT THE NEW LOCATION: 

3300 W. SAHARA AVENUE, LAS VEGAS, 

NEVADA 89102 

SUITE 350: NEVADA REAL ESTATE DIVISION 

SUITE 325: OFFICE OF THE OMBUDSMAN FOR 

COMMON-INTEREST COMMUNITIES 

The telephone numbers for the Real Estate 

Division and the Office of the Ombudsman will 

not change.  


